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Comments: My number one concern is the paved road that leaves Dolores on the way to the Boggy Draw area

and the Salter area. This road is already excessively traveled and not well maintained. This creates a hazard for

the users of the road no matter what purpose. The intensity of logging and heavy trucking will have a significant

impact on the condition of the pavement. I hope the project takes this into account and has money set aside from

what ever sources to pay for repaving the road. Otherwise I am in favor of the project to improve the overall

health of the forest.


